
 

Year 6 Summer 2 Newsletter 

Through the Ages - WWII!  
 

 

In this final half term of primary school, we are aiming to make as many great memories 

as possible before your wonderful children move onto their secondary schools. As part 

of this, we will be looking at a momentous period of history - WWII. As well as this we 

will be putting on a fantastic end of year show; visiting London, Eden Camp and York 

St John; taking part in Sports Day, the ever popular Shinefest and the Year 6 Leavers 

Disco! It is going to be a busy seven weeks! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Science - Forces & Evolution and 

Inheritance 
 

In forces we will be looking at air 

resistance, upthrust and designing 

trucks that are aerodynamic! We shall 

also be looking at fossils, how things 

adapt to survive and how offspring 

have similarities and differences from 

their parents. 
 
 
 
 

PSHE 

 
Following the school-wide 

approach and using Jigsaw 

resources we will be looking at 

‘Changing Me’. 

Homework 

Please continue with TT Rockstars and 

reading.  Practice both daily. There will 

also be a lot of learning lines and songs 

for the play. 

PE & Games 

 
This term in PE we will be 

developing our skills playing 

rounders and looking at athletic 

activities. PE kits on a Tuesday 

and Thursday please. 

 

 

 
 

Class Novel 

 
We are continuing with ‘The 

Explorers’ by Katherine 

Rundell. It is tale of excitement 

and adventure, set in the 

Amazon rainforest. 
 
 
 


